
 
 
 
 

November 17, 2022 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street, SE, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE:  Supplemental Filing of Advice No. 22-25, Schedule 134 Gresham Retroactive 
 Privilege Tax Payment Adjustment Update 
 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submits this supplemental filing pursuant to 
Oregon Revised Statutes 757.205 and 757.210, and Oregon Administrative Rule (OAR) 860-
022-0025, for filing proposed tariff sheet associated with Tariff P.U.C. No. 18. PGE initially 
filed Advice No. 22-25 on October 26, 2022, with a requested effective date of January 1, 
2023, which remains as filed. PGE is submitting this Supplemental Filing at the request of 
Staff correcting a transposed number in the work papers. 
 
The sheet remains as filed. 
 
To satisfy the requirements of OAR 860-022-0025, PGE responds as follows: 
 
The proposed revision to Schedule 134 impacts approximately 48,500 City of Gresham 
customers. A typical Schedule 7 Residential customer consuming 780 kWh monthly will see a 
bill decrease of $0.23 or 0.2%, inclusive of rate schedules to which Schedule 134 does not 
apply. 
 
The updated work papers will be provided in electronic format and sent separately. 
 
Please direct questions to Mary Widman at mary.widman@pgn.com Please direct all formal 
correspondence and requests to the following email address pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com  
 

Sincerely, 
 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 
Robert Macfarlane 
Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 

 
Enclosure 
 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street• Portland, OR 97204 
portlandgeneral .com 
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